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Students 

 

Student Photographs 

 
 
The New London Board of Education permits student photographs to be taken on school 

premises by a commercial photographer selected by the Principal of the building or his or her 

designee. Principals will ensure that the price of the photographs does not preclude any student 

from participating in the student photograph program. 

 

Arrangements should be made by the Principal so that children who cannot afford to pay for 

school pictures will still be able to receive them. 

 

Photographs of students may be taken by school personnel for inclusion in the student’s records. 
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